RECEIVED

2019 APR -3 ₱ 12: 06

CITY OF FRESNO
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE



April 2, 2019

Brent Frazier Chairman San Joaquin River Conservancy Board 5469 E. Olive Avenue Fresno, CA 93727

Dear Chairman Frazier,

Please be advised that I am designating Garry Bredefeld, District 6 Councilmember, as the City of Fresno's appointment to the San Joaquin River Conservancy Board. Councilmember Bredefeld will replace the previous Conservancy Board appointment, Councilmember Steve Brandau, who is moving to a new elected position on the Fresno County Board of Supervisors.

I am committed to the mission of the San Joaquin River Conservancy and will work actively with all stakeholders to advance its goals. I am confident that Councilmember Bredefeld will be an asset to the San Joaquin River Conservancy in his representation of the City of Fresno. We look forward to our continued work with you.

Sincerely,

Lee Brand Mayor

cc: Garry Bredefeld, Councilmember John M. Shelton, Executive Officer